
Dear Patient,

Thank you for choosing UC San Diego Health! Our goal is to support you and your family in all of your health needs, 
while providing the highest quality of care and customer service. As a patient of UC San Diego Health, you have 
access to our team of dedicated providers and an extensive array of services, including:

Convenient Primary Care 
Good health begins with good primary care.  We have a 
network of more than 250 providers across San Diego 
County who specialize in family, pediatric, geriatric, or 
internal medicine. To find the right one for you,  
visit our Find a Provider tool (providers.ucsd.edu) or  
call 800-926-8273.

World-Class Specialty Care 
As the region’s only academic health system,  
UC San Diego Health offers access to advanced 
treatments developed by some of the top minds in 
medicine. And we’re working to bring our renowned 
specialists to your community. Just this fall, we opened 
a new location in Rancho Bernardo to offer primary 
care and specialty services. Find all of our locations at 
health.ucsd.edu/locations.

Walk-In Visits for Urgent and Express Care
Our express care and urgent care centers ensure you 
get the care you need when you need it most, including 
evenings and weekends. Walk in or use our online 
“Save My Spot” feature to hold your place in line.

Pediatric Partners at Rady Children’s Hospital 
Through our affiliation with Rady Children’s Hospital, 
families have access to nationally recognized  
pediatric specialists.

Access to Your Provider Through MyUCSDChart
Your health is important around the clock—not just 
during office hours. That’s why UC San Diego Health 
offers MyUCSDChart, a secure online tool that enables 
you to communicate with your provider, request 
prescription renewals, view your medical history, view 
lab and imaging records, manage your appointments, 
pay your bills, and even initiate a video visit. Sign up at 
MyUCSDchart.ucsd.edu.

Health Events and Classes
When it comes to your health, knowledge is power. 
UC San Diego Health offers informational videos, 
free expert-led classes, support groups, and health 
workshops. To learn more, call 858-657-7000 or visit 
health.ucsd.edu/events.

On behalf of all of our providers and staff, we appreciate that you have entrusted us with your health care needs.

Warm Regards, 

Patty Maysent 
Chief Executive Officer 
UC San Diego Health


